Parent Communication
Bulletin # 3
1.  Please keep checking our school website for the lastest updated documents, news, pictures and events.  We don’t post every day but we are using this site more this year.  Your child’s teacher pages are also there. 
2. Lots of fun on October 29th Halloween activities.  Check the teacher pages for pictures of games, hunts and activities the kids created for each other.  They will be posted shortly.  
3. Our PSSC committee met virtually on Monday, Oct. 26th. 
4. Please see that your child has a change of clothes for here at school.  Fall weather can be tricky and wet!!!  As a side note, from experience, don’t feel that you should put the “brand new school snowsuit” on until we have a good cushion of snow on the ground.  Lots of very nice new snowsuits have had the knees torn out of them from sliding on ice, pavement and gravel.  Save the new ones until we’ve had lots of snow! 
 
5. New upcoming events for November…
a. Nov. 6th:  Mrs. Lee makes lunch for the students.  Grilled cheese sandwiches, no cost to the families.  Please send in regular snacks that day.
b. Nov. 10th:  Remembrance Day ceremony will be celebrated with just the student body so we can ensure physical distancing.  It will be recorded and posted on the school website, facebook and other pages.
c. Nov. 11th:  No school as Remembrance Day is observed
d. Nov. 24th:  Friendship Flannel Day, we wear plaid as a way to show we care about each other.
e. Nov. 30th:  Report cards go home.  Info to come as to how we will do a parent teacher meeting.

6. We still have our no visitor policy in place and only essential workers are allowed in the building, as it has been since return to school in September.  
7. Things can change on a dime, in our new reality, please continue to have patience with us… we are all working together to keep each other safe.
8. The ASD-N site has a wealth of information for COVID-19 procedures and policies and has a question and answer section for parents.   http://asd-n.nbed.nb.ca/
9. Please check your child’s communicator every night.  This is one of the main methods of communication between home and school. 
10.  Our office number is 547-7440 to speak with any of us.


Thanks,
Chantal, Tara, Jaimie, Ellen
